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Kia ora Ann
 
Thanks for the discussion on the process for PC18 last week – it has been good to work through
the transport assessment and modelling with Abley to get a clear idea of the potential effects of
the proposal.  As discussed I have attached a Letter which updates the Waka Kotahi position
following the transportation assessment discussions with Abley and Beca.  On the basis of where
we have got to with these discussions it is clear that there are only marginal impacts of the
proposal, even at full development, on the operation of the transport network, therefore it is not
considered there is a need for Waka Kotahi to attend the hearing.
 
Also thanks for pointing me in the direction of the s42A report.  It appears that we may not have
been notified of the release of the report with neither Julie or myself receiving an email.
 
As noted in the Letter attached, if there are any questions regarding the Waka Kotahi position or
if the Commissioner has any specific queries please come back to either myself or Julie.
 
Kā mihi Richard
 
Richard Shaw
Team Lead South – Poutiaki Taiao | Environmental Planning
Transport Services
Email: richard.shaw@nzta.govt.nz
Phone: 03 964 2809
Mobile: 021 910 745
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency
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